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The Football Championship Subdivision playoffs could expand to 24 teams by 2013. The FCS
group, comprise mainly with school presidents, athletic directors and conference
commissioners, took a serious step in that direction by making a recommendation to the NCAA.
The proposal is being reviewed by the NCAA finance committee, and once it goes

      

beyond this stage, it will be passed on to the NCAA executive committee for possible approval.
The NCAA will make a formal decision in August.
The FCS playoffs will remain at 20 teams for this coming season. The FCS expanded from 16
to 20 teams three years ago.
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